
ORDER OF WORSHIP 
 
PRELUDE                  The King In All His Beauty                 Worship Team,  
                                                                    Dan Johnson, Leader 
 
CALL TO WORSHIP       Psalm 40:2-3, 5, 9-10, 16   Dan Johnson 
                          
 
SONGS       How Great (Psalm 145) 
 Covenant of Grace 
 Everlasting 
 
OFFERING & ANNOUNCEMENT               Ben Thompson, Assistant Pastor 
 
ELC TESTIMONY                                                                                          Andree Seu Peterson 
 
TIME OF GREETING 
 
SONG           Glorious Things Of Thee Are Spoken 
 
PRAYER FOR THE CHURCH                                                    Steve Ritter, Elder  
 
SERMON       Who is Paul?          Mark Moser, Pastor
 Colossians 1:1-4                     
 
RESPONSE          Rejoice 
 
BENEDICTION                                                                                                                  Mark Moser 

 
 

May you have power, together with all the saints  
 to grasp how wide and long and high and deep is the love of Christ  

 ~ Ephesians 3:18  

New Life Presbyterian Church, 467 N. Easton Road, Glenside, PA 19038-4999 
Phone: 215-576-0892        www.newlifeglenside.com                       

 Summer Office Hours: Monday—Friday, 9:00am-1:00pm 

STAFF CONTACTS 
Church Office - 215-576-0892 
Pastor - Mark Moser, ext. 104, mark.moser@newlifeglenside.com 
Assistant Pastor—Young Adult and Community Group Ministries - Ben Thompson, 
ext. 110, bthompson@newlifeglenside.com 
Director of Shepherding - Nicholas Black, ext. 103, nblacknewlifeglenside@gmail.com 
Director of Youth Ministries - Jason Peterson, ext. 108, nlgjpeterson@gmail.com 
Director of Children’s Ministry - Bea Galloway, ext. 106, nlgkidslife@gmail.com 
Jr. High Ministry Leader - Caitlyn Valla, nlgcvalla@gmail.com 
Sr. High Ministry Leader - Peter Kratz, nlgpkratz@gmail.com 
Deacon Coordinator - Peggy McManus, ext. 109, deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 
Church Administrator - Bob McInnes, ext. 101, robert.mcinnes@newlifeglenside.com 
Worship Service Manager - Sarah Morris, ext. 111, nlgworship1@gmail.com 
Facility Manager - Ed Spector, ext. 107, espector@newlifeglenside.com 
Summer Office Contact - Andrew Shultes, ext. 100, newlifereceptionist@gmail.com 

CONNECTIONS 

Food Cupboard Hours:  Mon.: 7–7:30pm for New Life families; Tues.: 6:00pm for the 
community; Thurs.: 1:00pm for seniors 

Diaconal Assistance:  The deacons are here to help with financial struggles and practical 
needs.  Contact the Deacon Coordinator at ext. 109 or 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com 

Join our Facebook Page:  "New Life Church in Glenside Facebook Page" 
 http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside  

Meals Ministry:  If meals are needed due to illness, a new baby, etc., please contact 
August coordinator Maja Lisa FritzHuspen at NewLifeMeals@gmail.com. 

New Life Nursery School:  215-576-0783, Janel Fackler, Director 
 NewLifeNurserySchool@gmail.com; www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool 

New Life’s Weekly E-News:  To receive our weekly e-news, email Dan Johnson at 
dan.johnson@newlifeglenside.com or sign up at http://eepurl.com/hbCAY 

New Life Thrift Stores:  www.newlifethriftinc.org 
 800 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-8619, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm  
 67 Cheltenham Ave., Cheltenham, 215-635-0820, M-F: 9am-7pm; Sat.: 9am-6pm 
 The Boutique, 758 N. Easton Rd., Glenside, 215-886-1099, M-Sat.: 10am-6pm 

Prayer Chain:  If you have a prayer request or would like to join the prayer chain to pray for 
others, contact Linda Woods at lawoods3@gmail.com. 

Perpetual Food Drive:  Current needs: salad dressings, canned fruit, jelly and jam, 
baking items, household items.  Please do not donate perishable foods.  Place your 
donation in the Food Cupboard cabinet by the Weldon Room.  Thank you! 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
• If you’re sick, please join us online from home while you’re not feeling well and we’ll look 

forward to seeing you again in person when you’re better. 
• Our 11:00am Sunday service is recorded and broadcast over the internet each week for 

those who are unable to attend in person. 

Sunday, August 18, 2024  |  8:30 & 11:00am  |  (11:00am livestream) 

New Life 
 

PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH - PCA 

To Know Christ and to Make Him Known 

http://facebook.com/newlifeglenside
https://www.facebook.com/NewLifeNurserySchool


ANNOUNCEMENTS 
THE PERSPECTIVES COURSE IS RETURNING THIS FALL TO NEW LIFE!    
Perspectives is an awe-inspiring, college-quality course rooted in the 
Scriptures.  On Monday nights, visiting instructors and top-notch readings will help 
you understand and love God's global work.  The course has impacted over 250,000 
alumni. Register now by searching for Glenside at  perspectives.org. Please use 
code NEWLIFEMEMBER-013929 for a $100 discount.  Orientation is August 26 and 
the first class is September 9th!  
 
SENIOR LIFE LUNCH 
The Senior Life leadership team welcomes other New Life seniors (and others as 
well) to join us for lunch after the 2nd service today, August 18, at Dolce Luna 
Italian Restaurant, 1185 Easton Road, Abington.  Each person is responsible for 
covering the cost of his or her meal. Contact Manuel Hackman for more 
information. He will also be in The Gallery after the second service.      
 
CHECK OUT A COMMUNITY GROUP!  
"Have you been looking to get more plugged into the church community but not 
sure where to start? Join a community group! These are groups that meet 
regularly and foster relationships with other believers with the goal of helping 
each other become more like Christ. Sign up sheets are online and in the hub. 
Contact Ben Thompson for details at ben.thompson@newlifeglenside.com.  
 
ENGLISH LANGUAGE CLASSES THIS FALL 
We are excited to start our ELC ministry again this fall.  
We have an opportunity to welcome people from many countries to America 
by helping them to learn English. Classes will be Tuesday and Thursday 
evenings from 7-8:30 pm.  We are in need of teachers and helpers for 
this ministry. Volunteers help one time each week.  Please contact 
Miska Brown if you are interested in finding out more information.  
 
ENGLISH CONVERSATION CAFES 
Conversation Cafés are a great time for our church community to serve and love 
our international community by simply speaking English with them. With 
conversation prompts and refreshments provided, it’s easy, and fun! Your 
participation will bless you and our community! No experience 
necessary. Conversation cafes will be happening on August 20, 22, and 27 at 
6:45 pm. See Miska Brown for more information. 
 
 

Save the Date—NEW LIFE 50th ANNIVERSARY RETROSPECTIVE 
Sunday, August 25, 6:00-8:30pm  |  Featuring Paul Miller  |  Join us!  
Reflections on the Origins and Development of New Life and Sonship 
 

COMING DATES FOR INFANT BAPTISM 
The next dates for infant baptisms will be September 22 and November 24.  If you 
are a member of New Life Church and would like your infant baptized, contact 
Martha Kepple at mkepple@newlifeglenside.com. 
 

SENIOR LIFE CHAPEL SERVICE  
There is a chapel service at Whosoever Gospel Mission, on Saturday, September 
7 from 6:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m. Senior Life is working on the details for the service. 
We would love to have many New Life folks attend. It is in the Germantown area 
of the city and the address is 101 E. Chelten Avenue. If there are any questions, 
please contact Manuel Hackman. 
 

SENIOR LIFE LUNCHEON 
Our next Senior Life Potluck Luncheon is Sunday, September 15. Our speaker is 
Keith Campbell, who will talk about Medicare and Medicaid insurance. We hope 
you will attend. Please contact Peggy McManus at 
deaconcrd@newlifeglenside.com regarding what type of food you are planning 
to bring and if you can help with kitchen help, set-up and clean-up.      
 

HELP WANTED 
FOOD CUPBOARD COORDINATOR POSITION AVAILABLE 
The food cupboard at New Life Glenside is a ministry of the deacons.  We 
distribute food on Monday evenings to members in our church family, and 
Tuesday evenings and Thursday afternoon to people from our community.  We 
obtain food from various organizations, donors, and grocery stores.  This food is 
then displayed in an organized manner so participants can choose the food they 
desire.  After the distributions, leftover food is distributed elsewhere or 
discarded.  With many facets of running the food cupboard, we have many 
volunteers doing various tasks.  These tasks need to be coordinated and 
managed by the coordinator, who ensures that the food cupboard runs 
smoothly.  He/she will need an eye for detail to be most effective in serving our 
members and the community.  The coordinator sets their own schedule, and 
needs initiative and good communication skills. If you think God is calling you 
to serve in this volunteer capacity, please contact David Sellers or 
Sally Andrake for more details.   
 

FACILITIES MANAGER POSITION AVAILABLE  
With Ed Spector's upcoming departure, we are now considering applicants for 
the position of Facilities Manager. The job description has been posted on our 
website at newlifeglenside.com. Please contact the church office if interested.  

New Life wants everyone to participate to the best of their abilities in our Sunday morning worship!  If you 
require help with any special needs, please let us know how we can support and accommodate them so 
that you can be fully embraced and enfolded into our church family.  Direct any questions or concerns 
to ablelife.nlg@gmail.com. 

ROOMS FOR PARENTS AND THEIR CHILDREN 
New Mothers’ Room—for Moms with babies who are still nursing or taking regular bottles.  Exit the rear 
doors of the Sanctuary and turn right.  There is a changing table in there as well.  Knock before entering.  
Family Room— for Dads with babies or parents who want to continue to practice sitting through the 
service with their children.  Exit the rear Sanctuary doors, go down the hall to room 108.  

mailto:Ablelife.nlg@gmail.com

